
 

 

CPHS Daily Announcements                               10/2/2025             

 

Want to make someone’s Homecoming extra special? Send a flower to a friend, teacher, or staff 
member!  At lunch, the cheer team will be selling Homecoming flowers. Flowers will be delivered 
during 5th hour on Homecoming day.  Prices range from $2 to $10, and it's cash only, so don’t forget 
to bring your money!  The sale ends next Wednesday, so stop by during lunch and place your order! 

Count week.  This week students will report to advisory every day for attendance.  Students will be 
released to flex assignments Thursday and to the Homecoming kickoff assembly on Friday BY 
ANNOUNCEMENT once attendance is complete.   

The New Student Luncheon is today in the Media Center! Can’t wait to see you there! 

Students that signed up for the Unified Leadership Launch can get their permission slips from Mrs. 
Hovenkamp.  These are due no later than 10/20 to Mrs. Hovenkamp for you to attend.  

Guest passes for the Homecoming dance are due Friday. You will not be able to get a guest pass 
next week.    

Attention all students:  If you are on SOCIAL PROBATION or have MORE THAN 5 absences or tardies 
you are ineligible to attend the Homecoming dance.  Please DO NOT purchase a ticket.   

Seniors - Be sure to check your emails for the latest news on college applications.   Also sign up for the 
College App Info Session in FlexiSched.   Counselors will be covering the essential first steps to be sure 
you’re requesting transcripts correctly.  

Good luck Panther athletes! Make it Happen!  

Happy Birthday: Madison R. 

 It’s a great day to be a Panther!  


